PT. BIONATURA BERKAT ABADI



Jl. Kebayoran Lama No.22/4 DKI Jakarta

Jakarta, June 3rd, 2021

Dear Ms. Goad,

I am a native of Indonesia living in the busy city of Jakarta. I would like to show my support for the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project in Chilliwack as it sounds like a wonderful idea and something that will draw tourists from all over the world like our family from Indonesia.

As you know, space is a real luxury in our concrete jungle. This was one of the reasons we sent our two sons to Vancouver for post secondary education at SFU as we wanted them to see what the world is like elsewhere and how majestic the nature and scenery is in beautiful British Columbia. After settling the boys in at school, my husband and I had the very pleasure of visiting all the many tourist attractions of Vancouver and Vancouver Island and enjoyed it very much. To have yet another destination tourist attraction also involving skiing would be something our whole family would really enjoy. Having 2 sightseeing gondolas and an all season ski resort would give us more reason to take time out of our busy jobs to enjoy relaxing in Chilliwack.

Please accept this letter of support for the BVMR project and I do hope it is the chosen one.

Wiwiek/Wiral Arbi

CEO of PT. Bionatura Berkat Abadi & Founder of Bio Talk